

# May 14, 1951

## Letter, Lieutenant General John B. Coulter to President and Madame Rhee

### Citation:

"Letter, Lieutenant General John B. Coulter to President and Madame Rhee", May 14, 1951, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-011-010, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University. https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122615

### **Summary:**

Lieutenant General John B. Coulter thanks President and Madame Rhee for a gift.

#### **Credits:**

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

### **Original Language:**

English

#### **Contents:**

Original Scan



#### **HEADQUARTERS EIGHTH UNITED STATES ARMY KOREA** OFFICE DEPUTY ARMY COMMANDER APO MI C/O PM, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA

May 14, 1951

Dear President and Madame Rhee:

Thanks so much for the "lucky" fish.

It is a beauty and I am quite "lucky" in having you send it to me.

With best wishes, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Lieutenant General, United States Army Deputy Army Commander

President and Madame Rhee Pusan, Korea